
From: Joey Kulkin
To: AGO - Info
Subject: Public Records Request
Date: Friday, March 8, 2019 11:39:53 AM

3/8/19

This public records request seeks all documentation between Chief Paul Doucette of the
Bennington Police Department and the Vermont Attorney General's Office i.e. T.J. Donovan
regarding a false public claim on January 22, 2019 at Temple Beth-El in Bennington.

Thank you,
Joey Kulkin
Bennington


